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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
 
 
Bids are requested for a resurfacing project with sidewalk and curb improvements on 
Eastern Avenue in the City of Brewer. 
 
The project includes a 1 ½” mill and fill of the main travel way from white line to white line 
(23’ total width).  Selected areas of the shoulder will be milled and filled and all remaining 
areas will be fog sealed.  Some new curbing will be installed in designated locations and 
sidewalk reconstruction will happen in select areas along with overlay of other portions of 
the sidewalks.  Approximately 500’ of CMP storm drain/underdain will also be replaced 
with new HDPE storm drain/underdrain installed at the same inverts while reusing the 
existing catch basins.     
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Engineering Department at (207) 989-7800.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2019 Eastern 
Avenue Resurfacing Project” and must be received at the Office of Jeremy Caron, Brewer 
Engineering Dept., 221 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 1:00 PM, Thursday March 7, 
2019.  Any bids received after the date and time specified will not be allowed.  A pre-bid 
meeting will be held at 1:00 pm, Wednesday February 20, 2019 at the Code Department 
Conference Room at Brewer City Hall located at 80 North Main Street Brewer, Maine.  
Use the Union Street side entrance for direct access to the conference room.     
 
Prospective contractors should note that this project must be completed before August 
31, 2019.  The City of Brewer, Maine holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or 
part of any or all bids received. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




